
From: Sharon Bodeker
To: "Tim.Brown@rnz.co.nz"
Subject: FW: LGOIMA request
Date: Wednesday, 10 April 2019 04:49:00 p.m.

Dear Tim
 
I refer to your LGOIMA request below.  I advise that the information you have requested is being
withheld under Section 6 (a) of the LGOIMA, because making available the information
requested would be likely to prejudice the maintenance of the law, including the prevention,
investigation, and detection of offences, and the right to a fair trial.
 
As we are withholding the information requested, I advise that you have the right to have this
decision reviewed by the Office of the Ombudsman (0800 802 602) or email
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz
 
Kind regards
 
Sharon Bodeker
Team Leader Civic
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin 9016; PO Box, 5045 Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone: 03 477 4000; ext: 3231| Mobile: 021 178 5337
Email: Sharon.bodeker@dcc.govt.nz | www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 

 

From: Tim Brown <Tim.Brown@rnz.co.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, 9 April 2019 5:08 p.m.
To: Graham McKerracher <Graham.McKerracher@dcc.govt.nz>; Andrea Jones
<Andrea.Jones@dcc.govt.nz>; Communications <comms@oa.dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: LGOIMA request
 
Good afternoon,
 
I wish to request the following:

1. A copy of the library card application of Brenton Harrison Tarrant (born
October 27, 1990).

2. A copy of the aforementioned cardholder’s borrowing history and any holds
placed on items.

3. A list of any borrowed items which had not been returned by March the

15th, 2019.
4. A list of any infringements issued by DCC parking wardens for the vehicle

KSH90 detailing the reason for issuing the infringement, the date and time
the infringement occurred, and how and when the infringement was paid
for.

5. A list of any times DCC’s departments, including animal or noise control,
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were alerted to the address 112 Somerville Street between August 2017 and
March 15, 2019. I would like to know the date and time of the issue being
raised, what the issue was and what the outcome of the matter was.

 
Regards,
 
Tim Brown
Otago-Southland Reporter
RNZ News
P: (03) 474 5141
M: 021 357 966
E: Tim.Brown@RadioNZ.co.nz
 

mailto:Tim.Brown@RadioNZ.co.nz

